From: Paul E. Bellair [mailto:bellair.1@sociology.osu.edu]

Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2008 11:09 AM

To: Kathleen Hallihan

Subject: womens studies 524
Hi Kathleen, Sociology concurs with the course change to Women's 

studies 524.  I have the form signed by the chair and myself but 

thought you would want to know about this asap.  --  Paul 

